
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Readers, 

As an editor of the 24th issue of the International Journal of Language 

Academy (IJLA), I am so honored to welcome you all to the readership of our 

journal. In this issue, we have 24 articles that focus on various essential 

issues of concern pertaining to language and linguistics, literature, teaching 

English and Turkish as a foreign language, language teacher education, 

translation, and international mobility and education. I believe such diverse 

content will open the space for thinking and scholarly discussions among 

academics. 

In closing, I would like to extend my sincere thanks and appreciation first to 

those who supported IJLA, our authors, reviewers and readers; then to Dr. 

Esra Örsdemir Panpallı for her hard work as the assistant editor of this issue; 

and finally to Assoc. Prof. Dr. Ahmet AKKAYA and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Ömer 

Tuğrul KARA for their constant dedication to make IJLA a high quality journal. 

I hope you will enjoy reading the articles within this issue. 

 

Rana YILDIRIM, PhD 

Editor in Chief 

 

 

 

 

 

 


